
TOWN OF COLCHESTER 
COLCHESTER CONSERVATION COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF DECISION 
 

At the regular meeting of the Colchester Conservation Commission held on Wednesday, August 12, 2020, the 
following action was taken: 

W2020-3052- 220 Chestnut Hill Road, Chestnut Hill Development, LLC- 
Applicant/Owner, Assessor’s Map 4E-05 Lot 003-000, proposed 7-Lot subdivision. 
    -Approved 
 
 
W2020-3055- 93 Vancedarfield Rd, Tom DesSureault- Applicant/ Owner, Assessor’s 
Map 4W-07 Lot 005-054, proposed pond for agriculture and recreation. 
     -Approved 

 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Falk von Plachecki, Chairman 


